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September
Seventh
1926.

- Mrs. James Welsh,
79 Hillsboro Street, 
Charlottetown, P.2.1.

Dear Mrs. Welsh ; /

Let me acknowledge receipt of

your letter of August 30th with reference to the Wolfe \

pistols. I shall brin?: this at once before the McCord

Mue mm Codait tee, to whom I am sure it will be interesting. 

You will probably hear from Professor Fryer if anything 

further is done in the matter. t

Yours faithfully.

Principal
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